
Dear [Volunteer's Name], 

We want to take a moment to express our heartfelt appreciation for your incredible contribution 

to the summer reading program this year. Your dedication and passion for fostering a love of 

reading in our community has made a significant impact on the lives of many children. 

Your efforts in leading reading sessions, organizing activities, and encouraging young readers 

have not gone unnoticed. Thanks to your hard work, we have seen an increase in participation 

and enthusiasm for reading among the children. 

We are grateful for your time, energy, and commitment to making our summer reading program 

a success. We truly could not have done it without you. 

Thank you once again for being such an invaluable member of our team. We look forward to 

seeing you next year! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


